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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

08/12/2022  19:58:462022/4190/P OBJ Anne O'Brien I think this proposal is ridiculous, This is a conservation area and these installations would be visible from all 

around and totally destroy the amenity of the area. Also the idea that the promoters would have direct access 

through the private building at all hours to deal with their equipment is outrageous. Security would be 

prejudiced. How would residents know who had any right to be coming out and in their building? Moreover, 

has anyone thought of the possible damage to the roof or whether it would support the equipment proposed  

and people walking around on it. I am entirely opposed to this application and consider that it should be turned 

down.

08/12/2022  15:53:122022/4190/P OBJ William Silver I live in the Crest View block of flats.

The same arguments against this application apply this time as the last, when it was REJECTED by the 

Council.

Appearance, bulk, safety and the installation of these ugly apparatus without the company either seeking or 

receiving permission from the owners of the building, who are expected to allow access 24 hours a day to any 

man working for this company seem absolutely unacceptable on every level.

I fully support all the other objections by others in the locality.

I please ask the Council to stick to its guns and reject this plan again.
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